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Cheryl Riley
President, External Affairs
Northern Plains States

April 20, 2018

City of Gillette
Mayor Louise Carter-King, Members of the Gillette City Council and Planning Commission
201 East 5th Street
Gillette, WY 82717-3003

VIA EMAIL: admn@gillettewy.gov; cityplan@gillettewy.gov

RE:    Case No. 18.010ZA Zoning Text Amendment – Section 13 Wireless Communication Facilities

Dear Mayor Carter-King and Members of the City Council and Planning Commission:

On behalf of AT&T, I am writing to express our appreciation for the City’s consideration of AT&T’s
suggested changes to the new ordinance.  We are grateful that we were included in the City’s
process to update their code and look forward to opportunities to work collaboratively with you in
the future.

Thank you again for this opportunity.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Riley

Cc: Bob Duchen, River Oaks
Clark Sanders, City of Gillette Planner


